Elementary Principal Board Report for October 2018

1.

PBIS meeting on Oct. 11th- trying to keep families informed of everything from positive
things to consequeses (Blog posts)

Been working with AEA and parents on some of our challenging students, at this point
we feel we are on the right track just takes time.

First round of Mentor/Mentee meetings took place, all loved the meetings

First full day professional development on October 8th, amazing learning taking place
and were excited to come back to their rooms and get started. #NHtribe

Homecoming activities went very well and kids enjoyed the dress up days and HS
students to visit

Outfly day on October 9th- played games in classroom, extra recesses, etc.



